
  

  AUDI DEALER COMMUNICATION   
      

Ensure all dealership personnel are aware of this notice so they are able to address customer questions. Contact Warranty if you require 
additional assistance. Direct press inquiries to Audi Public Relations.  
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Campaign Circular Revision – Safety Recall 74E3 / Passenger Occupant Detection System (PODS) 

This notice is for:  Dealer Principal 

 General Manager 

 Sales Managers 

 Service Manager 

 Parts Manager 

 Service Advisor 

 Warranty Administrator 

 Technicians 

Date: April 27, 2022 

Revision Information: A revision has been made to the 74E3 circular, adding instructions in Section C and 
Appendix A in the event fault B1022F0 does not clear. 

 

Please see the revised circular that is visible now in ELSA and ServiceNet for 
complete information.     

 

-END OF MESSAGE- 

 
 
 


